
 

 

21st September 2018  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We will be holding our Harvest Assembly on Thursday 18th October at 2.15pm 

 

The children have been learning Harvest songs and they will be performing these 

songs at the assembly.  The assembly aims to be fun and family orientated and you 

are more than welcome to join us if you can.  

 

All donations to the Harvest Assembly will be split between Tesco’s and Holy Trinity 

Church food banks.  Donations to be in the form of tins or dried packet food (with 

long dates please).  If you would like to contribute towards this can you please bring 

your donations into school on Thursday 18th October.  

 

Holy Trinity Church will also be holding various events (see below) and everyone is 

welcome. 

 

MESSY HARVEST, on Saturday 6th October, 3pm-6pm.  Fun for all, crafts, food and 

a Harvest story 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs Grist  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 


